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Hi,
 
The Heritage Branch has reviewed the data provided in relation to the draft environmental
impact statement. At present the documentation meets the requirements and comments
previously provided by the Heritage Branch (3 February 2021, 3 June 2021, September 2021, 11
August 2023) and within the Cultural Heritage Report. No Further comments.
 
Thanks,
 
Fi
 
 
Dr Fiona Earl
Heritage Officer
Heritage Branch
Community Participation and Inclusion
Territory Families, Housing and Communities
 

Level 1 Building JHV2,
Jape Homemaker Village, 356 Bagot Road Millner
PO Box 37037, Winnellie, NT 0821
 

t. 08 8999 5051
w .tfhc.nt.gov.au
 

I acknowledge Aboriginal people as the Traditional Owners of the country I work on, and
their connection to land and community. I pay my respect to all Traditional Owners, and to
the Elders both past and present.
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